HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
KUALA LUMPUR

No. KUA/JADMN/893/1/2019 29 January 2019

TENDER NOTICE FOR SUPPLY OF WATER CANS

The High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur is In the process of inviting
fresh tenders for supply of good quality drinking water cans to its offices at the
following address:

High Commission of India
Menara 1, Level 20 & 28
Mon’t Kiara

No. 1, Jalan Mon’'t Kiara
50480 Kuala Lumpur

2. The High Commission consumes on an average 100-120 cans of 5 Gallons
89 water every month. The supply needs to be made on credit basis and the
payment will be made by cheque on receipt of original invoice.

Sk Your quotation may be sent in the following format:

Rate for one M water can of 5 gallon

Discount for bulk order

Whether Water Dispensers will be
supplied on complimentary basis; if so,
how many?

4, Your quotation in the above format can be sent by e-mail to
" hoc.kl@mea.gov.in and the original can be sent by post to the following address:

The Head of Chancery
High Commission of India
Menara 1, Level 20 & 28
Mon't Kiara

No. 1, Jalan Mon’t Kiara
50480 Kuala Lumpur

Last date for receipt of quotations is by 19 February 2019 at 5.00
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[Shiv Sagat]
Head of Chancery




